
 

SVYEMS/Academics/2018-19/003                      Date: 29-06-2018 

 

Dear Parents, 

We are delighted to inform you that we are going to set up the Parent Teacher’s Association (PTA) for the 

academic year 2018-2019. Parents interested in PTA are requested to enrol themselves and kindly send the 

same copy with the preference filled through your ward on or before 04/07/2018. Late entries and the absent 

student’s plea will not be entertained.  

I,  ……............................…………….....................................................………………… the undersigned, 

parent of Mast/Miss………………..........................................................……. of Grade ……… Div ......… 

wish to enrol my name for PTA for the Academic Year 2018-2019. 

Please tick any one YES   NO 

   

Parent’s Signature: ………………..     Principal: ……………………… 

 

 

 


